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Impact of the Tohoku–Pacific Ocean Earthquake 
 
SECOM extends its deepest sympathy to all those affected by the Tohoku–Pacific Ocean Earthquake, which 
struck on March 11, 2011. 
 
SECOM continues to assess the full impact of the disaster on the operations of the SECOM Group and today 
provided the following update. 
 
1. Damage 
(a) Personnel 
The SECOM Group has been unable to confirm the safety of all Group employees in affected areas. The 
Group continues to seek information on the whereabouts and safety of those employees not yet accounted for. 
 
(b) Facilities 
Damage was sustained by certain SECOM Group facilities. The Group has taken steps to enable the prompt 
resumption of these facilities’ operations, including securing alternative sites. The Group’s control centers, the 
core of its security services operations, continue to operate normally and provide on-line monitoring of 
security systems installed at customers’ premises. At present, however, it is impossible to provide on-line 
monitoring to certain customers as a consequence of infrastructure and facility damage caused by the quake 
and the subsequent tsunami. The SECOM Group is devoting its best efforts to restoring normal services to all 
customers as soon as possible. 
 
2. Impact on Financial Performance 
SECOM is presently evaluating the impact of the earthquake on its operating results for the current fiscal year. 
Should it be determined that the impact is substantial, SECOM will promptly announce revised operating 
results forecasts. 
 
3. Assistance to Affected Areas 
The SECOM Group is helping to provide humanitarian aid in affected areas. In light of deteriorating sanitary 
conditions, the Group has donated masks and hand disinfectant. The Group has also dispatched a special 
medical team comprising professionals from Group-affiliated hospitals to help provide vital health care 
services. 
 
Going forward, the SECOM Group will continue doing its utmost to actively assist relief and recovery efforts. 


